
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 05.11.21 

                                                  

Dear Families,  

Welcome back to a new half term. As always it has been a busy week at NRJ! 

Earlier in the week we had a visit from the Greater Manchester Fire and Rescue 

Service who delieverd assemblies about staying safe on Bonfire night. The 

children had brilliant ideas about how to keep themselves and others safe.  

Unfortunately, several parents have 

brought to my attention that they have 

seen dangerous driving and irresponsibe 

parking this week. Please remember that 

the safety of our children always comes 

first. I have been in contact with the 

Council about the recruitment of a 

crossing guard. If you are interested in 

helping out, please contact school. 

Our Curriculum 

Our brilliant newspaper journalists have 

designed and written the latest edition of 

The Bear Express. They have been selling 

copies to raise money for mental health 

charities in the local area.  

Year 6 are enjoying their writing lessons 

this week, which have been inspired by 

the short film 'Alma'. They have used excellent vocabulary to set a scene and 

create atmosphere. Year 5 have been learning about 

the Tudor family tree this week and Year 4 have 

enjoyed creating timelines of events that took place 

during the Ancient Greek period of History. Year 3 

have been practising their French vocabulary and 

pronunciation by playing ‘Simon Says’ en Francais.  



 

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend!  

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Diary Dates 

WB 8th November – Year 6 SEND support meetings 

WB 15th November – Anti Bullying Week (Monday 15th odd 

socks day) 

Friday 19th November – Children in Need 

Tuesday 16th November – Y3 Stone Age Workshop 

Wednesday 17th November – Y4 Greek Workshop 

WB 22nd November – Y4 and Y5 SEND support meetings 

Wednesday 24th November  - Individual/Sibling Photographs 

WB 6th December – Y5 visit to Bramhall Hall 

Friday 10th December – Christmas market stall / Santa dash 

Friday 17th December – Christmas Jumper / dinner 

Year 4 Christmas Show – dates tbc 

Wednesday 22nd December – End of Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay Safe on Bonfire Night 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Attendance Cup 

Last week’s winners 

are 3OT with 100% 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Health and Safety – Covid Update 

Please be reminded that all schools in Stockport have been asked 

to: 

 Reintroduce the wearing of face coverings for pick up and 
drop off (and where parents/carers are visiting school)  

 Ask that children in KS2 take daily LFDs if they have a 
household member with a positive case.  
 

Thank you for your support and understanding in this matter. 
 

 


